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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD 

Mail Control No.: 

Inspection No. 030-201 95/2004001 

Licensee/Applicant Participant(s): 

Robert Liberatore, Vice President 

Conversation Date 12/13/04 

Time 2:45 p.m. 

License No.: Docket No.: 

45-23031 -01 030-201 95 

Organization: Telephone No.: 

CTI Consultants, Inc. 434 985 1975 

Mr. Liberatore stated that he has seen the response and concurs with the contents. 
He also stated that the individual (Badger Garner) who signed the letter is the interim 
Corporate RSO because the permanent Corporate RSO (Stephen Ripplinger) left the 
company. 

Prepared By: Sattar Lodhi 

I reminded the Vice President that NRC policy requires that all correspondence 
related to a license be signed by a member of licensee’s senior management. He 
stated that he was told that RSO must sign such correspondence, and now all future 
correspondence will be signed by him or his equivalent in the company. 

Date: 12/13/04 

P.S. There is an amendment request from the licensee to name Mr. Garner as 
interim Corporate RSO. 
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